
I am writing today to ask that you oppose HB 1255, which would eliminate funding for public 
broadcasting in our state. Public broadcasting is a crucial and important resource for all North 
Dakotans. It provides free educational content for our schools and families. Not only does it 
help prepare our children for school but it also strengthens our democracy by keeping our 
citizens informed and up-to-date on what’s happening in our state and in our local 
communities. 


Please vote NO on HB 1255 and help preserve over 60 years of free service to North Dakota 
citizens. 


Thank you for your time and service, 

Brenda Weiler



